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Changes to federal grant administration took effect on December 26, 2014. As an institution of higher education, the University of Wisconsin-Stevens Point was formerly subject to OMB Circulars A-21, A-110, and A-133. These three circulars have been combined, along with five additional circulars, collectively referred to as Uniform Guidance (2 CFR 200).

One of the changes that took place due to Uniform Guidance was increased scrutiny and monitoring of subrecipients, including risk assessment of all subrecipients. If a subrecipient is involved in a Principal Investigator’s sponsored project, the Office of Research & Sponsored Programs and the General Ledger office will complete a Subrecipient Risk Assessment Worksheet. Someone from the two offices might be contacting the Principal Investigator (PI) if there are questions. Although the risk assessment is required for all federal projects, UWSP will be completing the risk assessment worksheet for all projects that involve a subrecipient.

If you would like to view the current Subrecipient Risk Assessment Worksheet that UWSP is using, please contact the Office of Research and Sponsored Programs (ext. 2632). The worksheet is still in development, so there may be changes to the worksheet in the future.





























4/2/15



